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June 8, 2020 -for immediate release

Media Advisory

IMPORTANT---DATE CHANGE!!
Falconbridge Power Outage
Rescheduled to June 16, 2020

(Sudbury, ON)- The power interruption planned for all Greater Sudbury Hydro
customers in the community of Falconbridge has been rescheduled to Tuesday, June
16,2020, from 7 p.m.to 1 a.m.

Hydro One has rescheduled work due to weather forecasts calling for severe thunder
and lightning storms on the previous date (which was Wed June 10). The power to a
transmission feeder which supplies Greater Sudbury Hydro customers in Falconbridge
will be cut in order to do some important work safely.

Please ensure that any computerized equipment is turned off prior to this interruption.
Also, note that most cordless phones and garage doors will not operate during a
power interruption.

Again, the outage is now scheduled for TUESDAY JUNE 16, 2020 FROM 7PM TO 1
AM.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
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For more information, please contact Wendy Watson, Director of Communications
wendy.watson@qsuinc.ca 705-675-0511.
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